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NOTICETO THE PUBLIC

August 5, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

Nick Dimassis, on behalf of the Beloit Public Library, has filed an application for a Conditional
Use Permit (CUP) to allow a Pick-Up Window in a C-3, Community Commercia District, for
the property located at 605 Eclipse Blvd. The library currently has three drive-up book return
dlots on the south side of their existing building. As shown in the application materials, their
proposal isto convert one of the book return slots into a pick-up window to be used by customers
who have reserved books in advance.

The following public hearings will be held regarding this proposed Conditional Use Permit:

City Plan Commission: Wednesday, August 19, 2020, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the
matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

City Council: Tuesday, September 8, 2020, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can
be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

We areinterested in your opinion.*

*Dueto the COVID-19 crisis, members of the public are highly encouraged to provide oral
or written comments to the Commission and City Council via alternative means. You may
mail your commentsto the attention of Drew Pennington at 100 State Street or via email to
penningtond@beloitwi.gov. You may also call (608) 364-6711 to provide your comments
over the phone. In-person attendance at Commission and Council meetings will be limited.

CU-2020-06, 605 Eclipse Blvd, BPL Pick-Up Window



